
20th20th
AnniversaryAnniversary

of Conductive Education 
at Villa Real School

Calling all past and present pupils, students, family, staff 
and friends of the Villa Real School community!

If anyone is able to support with 
volunteering their time or services, 
raffle and auction items, or would 
like to donate a table of tickets for 

a family in need to take part, please 
contact Natalie Fitzpatrick at
villareal@durhamlearning.net

22 March 2025, 4-9pm - Blackhill Club, Consett22 March 2025, 4-9pm - Blackhill Club, Consett

The Villa Real School Association (Charity number:1062793) is supporting the celebration of the
20th Anniversary of Villa Real providing Conductive Education and would like to invite you all to join
in and support this event.

There will be dancing, with live music provided by local band, Soul Street (www.youtube.com/
watch?v=TvIKnO-lgt8), pie and pea supper, raffles and auctions.

Tickets can be purchased from school, inclusive of food and entertainment.
£10 per adult, £5 per child 3-16yrs, under 3yrs free.
Family of 4 £25, Family of 5 £30.

Any family experiencing financial hardship can contact Natalie Fitzpatrick at villareal@durhamlearning.net 
to request assistance to attend.

•	 Tickets must be purchased no later than 8th March 2025
•	 Dietary requirements can be catered for with notice by 8th March 2025
•	 Equipment will be provided to allow families to blend pie and peas to their 

individual requirements
•	 Fully accessible changing facilities available.

For more information about Conductive Education please see our 
school website https://www.villarealschool.co.uk/specialist-provision 
and that of the National Institute for Conductive Education.
https://conductive-education.org.uk/about-us/what-is-conductive-education/


